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June 29, 2007

Michael A. Koplinka-Loehr, Chair
Forest Home Traffic Calming Committee
124 Crest Lane

Ithaca, NY 14850

RE: Forest Home Final Report
GJ#15552

Dear Mike:

It is with a great deal of satisfaction that I present the final Forest Home Traffic Calming
Report. Although the completion of this Plan involved far more time and commitment than
originally envisioned, this project was important enough to justify the extra effort invested
by everyone involved. In particular, the extraordinary amount of support that the Traffic
Calming Committee provided during the last several years allowed us to develop a Plan
which has far more depth than is usual for such a document. The final product is a well-
considered and highly detailed Plan for traffic calming and streetscape beautification that is
especially well-suited to the particular circumstances in Forest Home. With faithful
implementation, this Traffic Calming Plan will satisfy the legitimate needs of all affected
stakeholder groups, and will remain relevant and beneficial long into the future.

This Final Report fulfills the terms of our Letter of Agreement, dated April 20, 2001, with
Historic Ithaca on behalf of the Forest Home Improvement Association, and thus is a final
transmittal for payment for services rendered.

Thank you again for having selected Glatting Jackson for this interesting and rewarding
project. It was a pleasure working with you and the other stakeholders, who are clearly

aware of their responsibility to preserve this unique hamlet.

With best regards for the future,

Lt Pl

Walter M. Kulash, P. E.
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